
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING/WHAT’S ON 

EVERY DAY Water bottle  

Please ensure all items of school uniform and jackets are labelled with your child’s name. 

MONDAY 

Library 

TUESDAY 

 

WEDNESDAY PE – Gymnastics with Mrs McArthur (indoors) 

THURSDAY PE – Cross-country with Miss McGovern (outdoors). Running trainings, warm activewear 

(jacket, thermals etc). 

FRIDAY  

Primary 5 Term 2 2023/24

Welcome to Term 2. This is always a busy and exciting 

term, and we look forward to our Christmas events and 

celebrations at the end of it. 

Miss McGovern and Mrs McArthur 

Curricular Areas 

In Numeracy, our focus will be money.  We will 

investigate budgeting, profit and loss and different 

ways to spend and save money. These skills will help us 

when participating in our Enterprise topic. Strategies 

for addition and subtraction, and for problem solving 

will also form part of our numeracy work. 

 

In Literacy, working in groups, we will be reading books 

from the Big Cat reading scheme.  We will consolidate 

the Active Literacy strategies we have learned so far. 

Our functional writing will be linked to our Enterprise 

topic, with persuasive writing and posters being 

written.  We hope to improve our presentation skills as 

we take part in the “Dragons’ Den” experience. 

 

In Health and Wellbeing, we will enjoy P.E twice weekly 

and will participate in the Daily Mile. This term we will 

be developing our gymnastics and running skills.  The 

UN Rights of the Child will be explored, and we will 

find out what impact these rights have on our lives.  

We will also continue to investigate mental health and 

wellbeing, looking at resilience following the BEANO 

‘Bouncebackability’ program.  

In Interdisciplinary Learning, our Enterprise for the 

school Fair will allow us to develop skills for life.  

Investigating how to run a business and working 

collaboratively, will be exciting for our class. We are 

looking forward to being a success and presenting our 

products to you at our Christmas School Fair! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Relevant Information 

✓ Parents’ Evening – Thursday 9th 

and Tuesday 14th November  

✓ Dress as you please for Children in 

Need – Wednesday 15th November  

✓ Class Assembly – Wednesday 22nd  

November  

✓ Christmas Fair – Tuesday 5th  

December 

✓ Sleeping Beauty Panto – 

Wednesday 6th December  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Homework will be issued via Assignments in 

the P5 Teams page on a Monday and will be 

due in on a Friday. Pupils will be asked to 

complete their reading book for a Wednesday 

as well as a spelling activity chosen from a 

grid to support class learning. Pupils should 

continue to read for enjoyment at home.  


